Good afternoon,
I hope everyone has had a good week.
Mount Florida Window Wanderland
The children have flyers to bring home about the Window Wanderland for this year, 1st – 3rd March.  There is a help session at Clincarthill Church tomorrow afternoon from 2pm as well for anyone who wishes to go along.  There is also a poll on the Facebook page which closes tonight for voting for which theme there could be this year.
X/Twitter
I mentioned this within the HT report for the Family Partnership a few months ago, which I also included in a Friday family email but I want to re-iterate that we are not posting on X/Twitter anymore as we do not feel that, particularly since the events of the summer, X aligns with our school values or us working towards being a Rights Respecting school.  You all get the information you need from these emails and Seesaw and X was more for prospective parents and collaboration with partners.  I will endeavour to use the school website for this more instead.
Question of the Week
This afternoon in assembly I will be letting the children know about this week’s question; 
‘If you could see into the future, would you want to know what happens?’

Bus costs
All of the Primary 3 children are going on a trip related to their topic to Stirling Castle next week.  Stirling Castle are not charging for the trip due to it being educational but I wanted to highlight the cost of the buses.  The cheapest quote (by far) was £360.  This works out at £8.75 per child.  We are asking for £4 towards this from families and covering the rest of the cost from the school fund – which is where the money raised from the Winter fayre went.  This highlights how a few trips like this really eats into the money we raise and I just wanted to highlight it to show much trips can cost and how we spend a proportion of the money we raise.  Asking for £4 per child is more than I would like to be asking for as a contribution but it felt unavoidable.
Sports Day
Unfortunately, although we put in the paperwork for Sports Day at Toryglen Football Centre some time ago, there was a mix up with taking bookings so we have had to change our date to Tuesday 25th March, which will be in the morning.  This is the week prior to what we were planning.
Lunch menu
Unfortunately, the fryers at the cooking kitchen where we get our school lunches from are broken.  This will result in some changes to the planned menus, which is unavoidable.  If you think your child may not like not knowing the alternatives in advance it may be advisable to give a packed lunch in the meantime.  We will let you know when the menu returns to normal.
I hope everyone has a lovely weekend.
Best wishes
Caroline
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